
 
 
 

NEW TO SOUTH?? 
GRADES 10-12?? 

 
Welcome to South! 

  
We would be delighted if you would 

join us for a pizza lunch.  
  

Come out and connect with other new students who have joined our  
South Carleton school community.  

  
Date: Tuesday September 17th 

     Time:       Lunch (10:45-11:35) 
      Place:           Foods Room - Room 1 

 
 


